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          14th December 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Re: Plans for the remainder of the week and return in the New Year for Ashwater School 
 

Thank you for your understanding and co-operation with the changes made due to the weather this week. There 

won't be a newsletter, instead information about the remainder of the week and return in January can be found 

below. 

 

Drop-off  

 

We will continue with the delayed drop-off at 9:30 am for the remainder of the week. Please can parents avoid 

arriving before this time as staff may not be on site. The delayed start is to allow them to leave home safely in 

the light and take it steady on the roads, which are unpredictable at this time. 

  
Breakfast Club is cancelled for the remainder of the week. I am very sorry for any inconvenience this causes. 
 
Carole Service. Thursday 15th December, 2:00 pm at the School 
 

Due to uncertainty about conditions around the church, we will have the Carol Service here at school. Please 
note the later time of 2:30 pm. Parents and carers are welcome to attend but please park on the road as the 
school car park is very icy. 
 
Wild Tribe 
 
There will be no Wild Tribe this Friday. 
Class 2 will continue to have Wild Tribe for the first half of the Spring Term and Class 1 will have it in the 
second half. This is a change from last week's newsletter. 
 
Clubs 
 
Clubs will commence the second week back and information will be sent out in the first week back. 
 
Thank you again for your understanding and support. I wish you a very merry Christmas. We look forward to 

welcoming children on Tuesday 3rd January 2023. 

 

Warmest wishes, 

 

Ruh Alford 

Executive Headteacher 
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